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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS DURING INVESTIGATION INTO THEFT OF 

CO-WORKER’S PROPERTY 
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Case Number: NY-22-0066-O 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-310 

 

A Customer Service Representative at Rensselaer Station, New York, violated Amtrak 

policies by committing theft of a co-worker’s personal property while on duty. During the 

joint investigation with the Amtrak Police Department, the employee admitted to the thefts 

and resigned from the company shortly thereafter. The employee is ineligible for rehire. 


